
“Exciting New Space” 

Snug Primary Providore 

Now that our wonderful School Garden has a 

secure fence surrounding it our garden is 

flourishing, in fact we have so much produce that 

we will be selling our excess Fruit & Veg from the 

Old School Canteen 

What you need to know: 

“Adults Only” 

1.  The Stall will be open Thurs and Fridays from 

2pm- 3-15pm 

2. Bring along your loose change  

3. Make your selection, everything is priced 

4. Place your money in the donations box 

5. Enjoy our home grown fresh food 


